
September 2, 2021 

VIA EMAIL: 

 

Mr. Rusty Martin, ACIP, Director 

Community Development Department 

City Of Smyrna 

3180 Atlanta Road 

Smyrna, GA 30080 

 

RE: Restaurant District designation for property at Spring Road and Jonquil Drive 

Dear Rusty: 

This letter is a formal request for the City of Smyrna to designate the below listed properties 

located on Spring Road and Jonquil Drive a Restaurant District which will encourage and foster 

development and amenities for the use and enjoyment of the neighborhood as well as the City.  

• 1650 Spring Road 

• 2930 Jonquil Drive 

• 2938 Jonquil Drive 

• 2948 Jonquil Drive 

• 2958 Jonquil Drive 

• 2968 Jonquil Drive 

• 1650 Corn Road 

 

Sincerely,  

 

David Woodbery 

David@wwcompany.com 

The Woodbery Group, LLC   


